
  

   
 
 

TO: Mayor Decicco & Members of the Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Citizen Advisory Committee  
 
DATE: May 29, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Citizen Advisory Committee Survey Report 
 
 

 
Mayor & Board of Trustees  
 
The following information was requested at the June Board of Trustees meeting concerning the 
demographics of the responses. 
 
 
Total Responses: 187 
Unique Email Addresses: 157 
*Note there were 30 times where the same email address was used to respond.  This may be from one respondent 
answering multiple times or multiple people in the same household using the same email address.  There were 17 
incidents where the same email was used to answer multiple times by full-time residents and 13 times for second 
homeowners. 
 
Full-time Residents overall: 49% 
92/187 
Second Homeowners: 51% 
95/187 
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